
** Lesson plans may deviate from day to day, as they are listed, due to pertinent conversation that may arise and/or 

additional attention that may be afforded to certain subjects.  ** 

 MONDAY-5/13 TUESDAY-5/14 WEDNESDAY-5/15 THURSDAY-5/16 FRIDAY-5/17 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

          

Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 

     

Essential Questions: 
Why were Hitler and 
the Nazis our primary 
focus? 
 
How did the deaths of 
Hitler and FDR affect 
their country’s people 
differently? 
 
Understand the plans 
for the Allied invasion 
of Europe which led to 
the defeat of Germany 
and Italy: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• Begin 
discussion of 
26.6 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What factors did 
Truman weigh in 
regards to using the 
bomb or not? 
 
Would you have 
used this weapon 
against an enemy? 
 
Understand the 
chain of events that 
led to the usage of 
the atomic bomb(s) 
and Japan’s ultimate 
surrender: 

• Conclude 
discussion 
of 26.6 

• 26.6 
Workbook 
Activity & 
Section 
Review ?s 

• 26.6  
Activity 
Worksheet 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Understand the 
events leading 
toward the ultimate 
defeat of Axis 
aggressors both in 
Europe and the 
Pacific, with our 
eventual decision to 
drop the atomic 
bomb: 

• 26 Test 
Review 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Understand the 
events leading 
toward the ultimate 
defeat of Axis 
aggressors both in 
Europe and the 
Pacific, with our 
eventual decision to 
drop the atomic 
bomb: 

• 26 Test 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What were the 
events that led up to 
the segregation of 
Little Rock HS and 
what triumphs and 
tragedies did it 
produce? 
 
What were the 
causes, events and 
outcomes of the 
Korean and Vietnam 
Wars? 
 
Understand the 
successes and 
failures that lie 
ahead in post-WWII 
America… and the 
privileges and 
challenges that 
come with being the 
world’s dominant 
power: 

• Analysis of 
primary 
source 
accounts 
from Cold 
War era to 
2000 

• Choose one 
each from A 
– D and 1 – 
4 to 
summarize 

• Select one 
additional 
of their 
choice 

Homework: 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

  
 

        

 
 
Today's Lesson: Today’s Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 
 
 
 
Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 
 
Essential Questions: 
What was the purpose 
of Sherman’s 
destructive March to 
the Sea? 
 
What were the most 
significant wins and 
losses from this war? 
 
Understand the 
combination of leaders, 
tactics and ideas that 
combined to make this 
war catastrophic: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• 16.5 Activity 
Worksheet 

• 16 Test Review 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
Why were 
predictions of a 
short war so far off? 
 
What were lessons 
learned from the 
early years of the 
war? 
 
Understand the 
combination of 
leaders, tactics and 
ideas that combined 
to make this war 
catastrophic: 

• Complete 
16 Test 
Review 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What was the focal 
point of Sherman’s 
March to the Sea? 
 
How do we attempt 
to put the pieces 
back together during 
Reconstruction? 
 
Understand how the 
final battles helped 
to declare a “victor” 
in this war and its 
effects: 

• Ch. 16 
Test 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What were other 
social contributions 
of women during 
the War? 
 
How did Lincoln feel 
about the ideals of 
liberty, equality 
based upon the 
Gettysburg Address? 
 
Understand the 
combination of 
leaders, tactics and 
ideas that combined 
to make this war 
catastrophic: 

• Begin 
analysis of 
the History 
Channel’s 
America: 
The Story 
Us Civil War 

• Begin The 
Civil War 
acrostic 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
Who “won” this 
war? 
 
What were the 
positive outcomes of 
such a deadly 
conflict? 
 
Understand the 
combination of 
leaders, tactics and 
ideas that combined 
to make this war 
catastrophic: 

• Conclude 
analysis of 
the History 
Channel’s 
America: 
The Story 
Us Civil War 

• Complete 
The Civil 
War 
acrostic 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

          

 
 
 
Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 
 
 
 
 
Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
Essential Questions: 
What was the focal 
point of Sherman’s 
March to the Sea? 
 
How do we attempt to 
put the pieces back 
together during 
Reconstruction? 
 
Understand how the 
final battles helped to 
declare a “victor” in this 
war and its effects: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• Conclude 
discussions on 
the close of 
the war and 
the emergence 
into the period 
of 
Reconstruction
, as necessary 

• 8.5-8.6 Lessons 
Review Packet 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
Who “won” this 
war? 
 
What were the 
positive outcomes of 
such a deadly 
conflict? 
 
Understand the 
multitude of causes, 
events and results 
that combined to 
make the Civil War: 

• Exchange & 
Discuss 
Lessons 
Review 
Packet 

• 8.6 Lesson 
Quiz 

• Test 
Prep/Revie
w 

(Test Review Prep 
?s) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What did you do 
differently to BETTER 
prepare yourself for 
this test? 
 
 
Understand the 
multitude of causes, 
events and results 
that combined to 
make the Civil War: 

• Topic 8.5 
& 8.6 Test 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What were other 
social contributions 
of women during 
the War? 
 
How did Lincoln feel 
about the ideals of 
liberty, equality 
based upon the 
Gettysburg Address? 
 
Understand the 
combination of 
leaders, tactics and 
ideas that combined 
to make this war 
catastrophic: 

• Begin 
analysis of 
the History 
Channel’s 
America: 
The Story 
Us Civil War 

• Begin The 
Civil War 
acrostic 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
Who “won” this 
war? 
 
What were the 
positive outcomes of 
such a deadly 
conflict? 
 
Understand the 
combination of 
leaders, tactics and 
ideas that combined 
to make this war 
catastrophic: 

• Conclude 
analysis of 
the History 
Channel’s 
America: 
The Story 
Us Civil War 

• Complete 
The Civil 
War 
acrostic 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

  
 

        

 
Today's Lesson: Today’s Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

  

     

 
Understand the events 
leading toward the 
ultimate defeat of Axis 
aggressors both in 
Europe and the Pacific, 
with our eventual 
decision to drop the 
atomic bomb: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• Conclude 
discussion of 
Atomic Age is 
Born thru 
War’s 
Aftermath, as 
necessary 

• Band of 
Brothers clip 

• 14.3/4 Lessons 
Review Packet 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Understand the 
events leading 
toward the ultimate 
defeat of Axis 
aggressors both in 
Europe and the 
Pacific, with our 
eventual decision to 
drop the atomic 
bomb: 

• Exchange & 
Discuss 
Lessons 
Review 
Packet  

• 14.4 Lesson 
Quiz 

• 14.3/4 Test 
Review 

(Test Review Prep 
?s) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Algebra 
Keystone Exams 

(Pd. 6) 

 
 
 
 
 

Test Review for 
those not taking the 

Keystone Exam today 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Understand the 
events leading 
toward the ultimate 
defeat of Axis 
aggressors both in 
Europe and the 
Pacific, with our 
eventual decision to 
drop the atomic 
bomb: 

• 14.3/4 
Test 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What were the 
events that led up to 
the segregation of 
Little Rock HS and 
what triumphs and 
tragedies did it 
produce? 
 
What were the 
causes, events and 
outcomes of the 
Korean and Vietnam 
Wars? 
 
Understand the 
successes and 
failures that lie 
ahead in post-WWII 
America… and the 
privileges and 
challenges that 
come with being the 
world’s dominant 
power: 

• Analysis of 
primary 
source 
accounts 
from Cold 
War era to 
2000 

• Choose one 
each from A 
– D and 1 – 
4 to 
summarize 

• Select one 
additional 
of their 
choice 

 
Homework: 

         



 

     

     

     

 

     

     

     

 

     

     

     

 

     

     

     

 


